

## William Stukeley Church of England Primary School

Spalding Road, Holbeach, Lincs, PE12 7HG

Tel: 01406 422102

Email: enquiries@williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr T W Emery

30th June 2020

## **End of Term Date Change**

## Dear Parents / Carers

We are writing to inform you that, in a change to previously published term dates, we will be ending our academic year, (and therefore closing the school to all except Year 6 pupils – see below) on:

Friday 17th July 2020.

This decision has been made, with the full support of the Governing Body, so that we may invite ALL our current Year 6 pupils into school on Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> July, for a 'farewell celebration day'.

We feel sure that you will all understand and sympathise at the fact that this year's Year 6 cohort have missed out on all things considered to be a 'rite of passage' at the end of their time at primary school. There has been no end of term trip, no production and there will be no Leavers' Service in church; as a staff team, we did not want their final year at school to pass by un-noticed.

Additionally, many people have made enquiries regarding September. Senior leaders are already meeting and considering the possibilities; we will send further information towards the end of the term.

Yours sincerely

Mr T W Emery Head Teacher





